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News & Events from SOUTHLAND

On the Wednesday, 22 June Playgroup, we will
be sharing soup and bread to celebrate Matariki.
Venue is Richmond Play Centre, 128 McMaster
Street, 9:30 am - 11:30 am. Whanau are very
welcome to join us.

Wild Things Children’s Art Awards
We announced at our Office Open Day the
Children’s Art Awards. Thank you to all the
children who sent in their pictures of ‘a wild
thing’ – the drawings were all very creative and
inspiring. The winners: Storm was our overall
winner, Oscar won second place and Orla the
third!

DUNEDIN News & Events

Friday, 24 June, 10 am - Wild Things is organising
a trip to the Toitu Museum to further learn and
experience Matariki, the Maori New Year.
Children, parents, educators and nannies are all
invited to come along. Gold coin donation per
child.

BALCLUTHA News & Events 

Thursday, 9 June, 10.45 am:  The Balclutha Community Police will be visiting our playgroup. 

Friday, 17 June, 10.30 am – 11.30 am:  Sport Otago ‘Active Movement’ session at St Andrews 
Presbyterian Church (corner of George and Clyde Streets).  All educators, families and friends are 
welcome to join us. 

Thursday, 23 June Playgroup:  Story time with Vicki from the Balclutha Library. 


